
Between North Lamar Boulevard and Berkman Drive

This project proposes a number of changes to bus stops including 
relocation to the far-side of intersections, upgrades from in-lane 

In addition, pedestrian crossing enhancements such as rectangular 

along the corridor.

St Johns Avenue serves three Frequent Local routes. It currently has 
one general purpose lane in each direction with sidewalks and bike 
lanes on both sides. Buses experience high levels of delay east of I-35.

The existing curbside bus stops currently force buses to stop in the 
bike lane, which poses a safety risk for both bicyclists and transit 

between buses and bikes to improve safety outcomes. Pedestrian 
crossing enhancements will allow transit users to access bus stops 
more directly and more safely.

Floating bus stops (or “side boarding islands”) are designed to 
improve safety for bicyclists and pedestrians, and clarify interactions 
among all modes.

• Approximate Cost: $0.8M for design 
and construction

• Potential Funding Sources: 2020 Austin Mobility 
Bond funds, CapMetro ILA funds

• Project Duration from Conceptual Design 
through Construction: Medium (2-5 years)

“Sidewalks are not wheelchair-accessible.”
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